
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Treynor Community School District will hold 
a public hearing on the 12th day of February, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. in the MS/HS Library, located in the 
Middle School Building, 102 E. Main Street, Treynor, IA, on the proposed 2018-2019 school 
calendar.  

At the time and place set for the public hearing, interested individuals will be given the opportunity to 
express their views, both orally and in writing, on the proposed 2018-2019 school calendar.  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
TREYNOR COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Cindy L. VanFosson, Board Secretary 
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